
 
 
Mr T Mamak 
(Headteacher) 
Tel: 01568 616919  
 
 
Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk 
www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk 
  

 

        

24th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Re. Harvest  
 

This year we would like to share our caring attitude towards the local community by supporting the Leominster Food 
Larder. Leominster Community Larder is run by volunteers, but relies on the generosity of the community to provide 
support for the local community in times of need. Over the last year, this community project has provided food for 
over 1,600 meals for people and families from around Leominster. 

  
During the period leading up to the Harvest Festival, we are asking pupils to bring into school items of food to support 
this very worthwhile cause.  
 
We would really appreciate it if you could send your son/daughter into school with one or two items from the list 
below. If you wish to send more it will be greatly received.  
 
In order for us display the food during our harvest assembly week we will need to receive your donations by Monday 
10th October 2018. Please do not send in any perishable foods. 
 
List of suggested items of food: 
 
Tinned soup 
Tinned meat and fish 
Tinned potatoes  
Rice 
Tinned vegetables, bean, tomatoes 
Tinned puddings and jam 
Pasta sauce 
Tea, coffee and sugar 
Long life milk 
Cereals and biscuits 
Basic toiletries and washing powder  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S L Cartwright  
Assistant Head (Years 3 and 4) 
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